
Project Update: February 2012 
 
Since the interim report I sent you in December 2011, we’ve done 12 survey trips with local fisher 
folk, participated in more meetings and workshops regarding the development of a marine 
protected/managed area in and around the project site, and done a children’s environmental 
educational workshop at the Punta Banco School.  The project, its research team and its 
volunteers have been great and the support and momentum we’re gathering has been very 
rewarding both from a community development aspect a well as for me personally.  We’ll finish 
things up at the end of April 2012 and then start working on data analysis for the final report.  
 

 

 

 


